
                                                                 
 

Marlborough Elementary School 
Hot Lunch Program 

 
Hello Marlborough Families! 

 
We are happy to announce that you will now place your hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com!  

 
HOW TO REGISTER: 

 
   

1) For New Users: Click the “Register Here” button. The system will guide you through. 
 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/marlborough 
 

 
2) For Returning Users: Click on “Login Here” 

https://munchalunch.com/login 
 
*For a “2-school” account (if you already have a MunchaLunch account at a different school and wish 
to add Marlborough to your account) please use this link: https://munchalunch.com/addaccount 
And click “Add Second School” to self-add your second school. 
 

3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order. You will be able to order 
luncg for 2 dates: November 16 and December 14 and we encourage you to order at the same time, so 
we can save money on transaction fees.  
 

4) This is what the menu page looks like (for November 16). You can buy a combo (a pizza slice + juice box 
+ a bag of chips) or you can buy just individual pizza slices, or both. 
 

 
 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/marlborough
https://munchalunch.com/schools/marlborough
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/addaccount


5) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account 
 

 
 ORDERING INFORMATION: 
 

• Online ordering will be OPEN from November 2, 2023 

• Last day to order for November Hot Lunch is Nov 12 by 11:59pm 

• Last day to order for December Hot Lunch is Dec 10 by 11:59pm 

• We will not be able to accept late orders. 

• If you need assistance with ordering, please contact marlboroughpacd41@gmail.com 

• Once you add items to your cart, you will have 2-hours in which to make your online payment by 
using your credit card 

• Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS 

• If your child is ill on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch by the next 
morning. Otherwise, we will dispose of it. 

 
We are always in need of Volunteers!  Stay tuned for more information.   
 
Our thanks to the Marlborough School parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our 
wonderful Volunteers who help make this program a success!  
 
Marlborough PAC  
 

mailto:marlboroughpacd41@gmail.com

